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Mr. Mhrk Matthews, Actin' g Project Manager
Uranium Mill Tailings Project Office
Albuquerque Operations Office
U.S. Department of Energy,
P.O. Box 5400
Albuquerque, NM 87115

' Dear Mr. Matthews:

We have received your letter of December 5,1989, confirming January 17, 1990
as the date for a meeting in' Albuquerque t: discuss remaining NRC corsnents on
the UMTRA- Program Quality Assurance Plan. Me will be sending M. Fliegel,
D. Gillen, L. Pittiglio, and D. Hedges (hRC contractor) to attend the meeting.

| In addition, M. Fliegel and D. Gillen have made arrangements to remain in
| -- Albuquerque an additional day (January 18) to discuss other generic or

site-specific UMTRA topics. The planned change to the MOU revision to
eliminate wording reflecting the fourth streamlining agreement has been
mentioned as a possible subject. We would appreciate your suggestions for an
agenda for January 18.

| Should you have any questions regarding'these meetings, please contact me or
Dan Gillen of nly staff'(FTS 492-0517).

Paul H. Lohaus, Chief
,

Operations BranchI

Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Deconsnissioning, NMSS

|

cc: S. Mann, DOE Hg.
C. Cormier, DOE Alb.
M. Abrams, DOE Alb.

L DISTRIBUTION:
|- 4T||FeTTTTf@WM.39o
L RLBangart PLohaus JJSurmeier HMSS r/f EHawkins URF0

JGreeves MBell DGillen LLOB r/f RHall URF0

PDR .Yes: /T/

PDR No: ' / ./ Reason: Proprietary / / or CF Only //

ACNW- Yes: /T/ No: /
SUBJECT ABSTRAC C ARRANGEM OR UMTRA PROGRAM QAP MEETING IN ALBUQUERQUE

OP
OFC :LL :LL :LL : : : :

hNARI:DGrilen/jl:MFliegel :PLohaus : : : :
0

DATE:12/ ID/89 :12/ /89.:12//0/89 :12/ /89 :12/ /89 :12/ /89 :12/ /89

j M22 g g 891218 0FFICIAL RECORD COPY 4
WM-39 PDC M-k


